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USDA considering allowing industry employees to oversee aspects
of food safety in US beef and pork plants

By Sascha Matuszak

Even as the U.S. Food and Drug Administration moves forward with the implementation of the landmark Food
Safety Modernization Act, the U.S. Department of Agriculture is considering changes to how beef and pork plants
are inspected.
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